
Ulster University - Belfast School of Architecture and the Built Environment 
 
We are offering exciting scholarship opportunities for PhD research in the 
area of planning. 
 
Postgraduate researchers play a vital role in our innovative and world leading 
research activities within the Belfast School of Architecture and the Built 
Environment at Ulster University.   
 
Further information is available at www.ulster.ac.uk/phdcomp (Select the 
Architecture, Built Environment and Planning tab).   Current projects in the 
area of planning include:  
 
•       Healthy Urban Environments.  Assessing the needs and expectations of 
Young People across European Cities (Professor Martin Haran) 
 
•       Planning for Community Resilience: bridging the policy-practice gap (Dr 
Linda McElduff) 
 
•       Co-Designing Child Friendly places: Growing the Resilience of Children 
through Inclusive Planning (Dr Gavan Rafferty)   
 
•       Exploring how planning can facilitate the transition to socially 
acceptable renewable energy infrastructure development on the island of 
Ireland (Dr Heather Ritchie) 
 
•       Communicating the built environment: testing assumptions of how 
experts and non-experts process development visualisations in consultation 
processes (Dr Neale Blair) 
 
•       Urban universities as catalysts for public-private regeneration strategies 
to benefit more liveable and healthy inner-city communities (Dr Saul Golden) 
 
The deadline for applications is Friday 7th February 2020.   For further details 
please contact Dr Karen Davison (k.davison@ulster.ac.uk). 
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